George Fogg
Auburn

I am an old man of almost 89 but have been a competitive shooter since the age of 18. |
support the three bills, LD884, LD1179 and LD 1286. Each is worthy of passing and will help
honest and supportive firearms owners. As a competitive shooter | have experienced the loss
of an expensive target rifle and scope that the local ands federal authorities knew where it
was taken in Massachusetts but for reason not told to me refused to get back. The rifle was
replaceable but the expensive scope was not. Such theft and follow-up needs much needed
improvement. LD 1179 is a start!

In this age of anti-gun legislation it is good to see that some bills are being introduced to help
the gun owners. | urge you to vote ought to pass . Thank you!



